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Comments: Our family has recreated at Holland Lake for over 30 years. Our concern covers many topics. We
are concerned about the increased amount of traffic that will be on Highway 83 and Holland Lake Road, and the
associated safety issues. Also with the increased traffic, we are concerned about all wildlife in the area. We are
concerned about the bears that use that area as a corridor. We are concerned about the increase in noise that
additional lake use would bring to what has always been a serene environment. Increased use of the lake is
certainly a safety issue as Holland Lake is small. Ultimately, we are concerned about the health of the lake itself.
We have noticed more non-motorized use in recent years. However, we think the development will lead to more
motorized use. Safety and the health of the pristine lake are a great concern. We are also concerned about the
the trail to Holland Falls. Even now, some days the traffic on the trail can be a safety issue let alone future
erosion issues. We are opposed to the proposed development and would like to see the lake protected due to
the concerns | have listed. Please preserve what is still a gem in the state.



